Church of Divine Mercy, Lucan South - Parish Notices - Sunday 7th September 2025

Parish Office: 01-4572900 Parish Mobile: 089-4519959 Email: lucansouthparish@gmail.com Website: www.lucansouthparish.net Parish Priest: Fr. Aidan Kieran

Registered Charity Number (CRA Number): 20016166 Revenue Charity Tax Number: CHY 7424

Mass Schedule

Mon 8th 9.15am
Tues 9th No Mass

Weds 10th 9.15am

Thurs 11th No Mass

Fri 12th 9.15am

Sat 13th (No Morning Mass), 6.00pm

Sun 14th 10.30am, 12.00 Noon

Lucan Faith Fellowship - Sept 13th

Deacon Norvil will lead a meeting of Lucan Faith Fellowship from 1-2pm on Sat 13th September in the St. John Paul II Room. All welcome

Fr. Cathal Price RIP

It was with great sadness that we learned last Tuesday, 2nd September 2025, of the death of Fr. Cathal Price. Fr. Cathal was ordained in 1959, and was the first Parish Priest of Lucan South Parish. We could call him our Father in Faith. Fr. Cathal was a dedicated priest and was blessed with tremendous spiritual gifts. When Fr Cathal was hearing confessions, the queue was always very long! Many people knew he radiated the Lord's presence in a special way! Ní fheicfimid a leithéid arís.

Reduced Weekday Mass Schedule Sept 8th -20th

For the next two weeks, there will be a reduced weekday Mass Schedule. Please pay close attention to the Mass Schedule Box on the left of this newsletter.

Saturday Evening and Sunday Masses will go ahead as usual.

Faith Formation Classes for Children and Teens

Faith Formation classes will resume on Saturday, September 13, from 4:45pm to 5:45pm.

Registration is now open — the link and QR code can be found on the parish website.

Meetings for Ministers of the Eucharist and Readers Tuesday Sept 9th

7.00pm Ministers of the Eucharist

7.45pm Readers

All are requested to attend. Any items for the agenda should be given to Mary McClelland or Sr. Mary Foley in advance.

Divine Mercy Food Bank Churchgate Collection

There will be a collection for Divine Mercy Food Bank next weekend (Sept 13/14). Please support the excellent work of our Food Bank.

St. Vincent de Paul Contact Information

Dublin Office: 01-8550022 www.svp.ie

Bingo

Bingo in the St. John Paul II Room, Wednesday 7.30pm.

Doors open 7.00pm

40th Anniversary of Lucan South Parish 25th Anniversary of Divine Mercy Church

A date for the diary: We will celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the foundation of Lucan South Parish, and the 25th Anniversary of the opening and consecration of the Church of Divine Mercy on Sunday 28th September at 12 Noon Mass. Bishop Donal Roche will be the Main Celebrant of the Mass. We look forward to this special occasion.

Bring a Plate of Food for the Anniversary?

We are asking parishioners to bring a plate of food for the celebration of the anniversaries on Sept 28th, for the hospitality in the St. John Paul II Room after the Mass. It could be a plate of sandwiches, or a cake or something else tasty. Please tell Bernadette Delaney ,Estelle Fox or the Parish Office what you intend to bring.

Thurs Evening Mass returns on Oct 16th

Divine Mercy Family Choir

The Divine Mercy Family Choir is open to everyone—regardless of age, background, or musical experience. Our current members range from 7 years old to retirement age, and we're always excited to welcome new faces! Whether you enjoy singing in a group, performing solos, playing an instrument, or just meeting new friends, there's a place for you here.

The choir sing at the 12:00 PM Sunday Mass Come and share your gifts with our parish family! Contact the parish office for more details—we'd love to hear from you!